The expedition was documented along the way through GPS tracking and updates shared on
social media. It serves as one of many efforts to raise visibility for bold conservation initiatives in
the state. The trio encourages anyone else seeking adventure to replicate their route and plan.

Learn more about the Florida Wildlife Corridor at floridawildlifecorridor.org and Archbold
Biological Station’s work at archbold-station.org.

Mason also hosts the Elorida Uncut podcast, a show dedicated to highlighting the individuals
and organizations working to connect and protect wild Florida.

e Media from the adventure can be found here, here, and here.
e Detailed route of the adventure here.
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